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Bridge Memorandum #26: Vessel Satellite Network Systems, Computers 

and Servers 

Masters, 

Please post this memo in appropriately visible locations. 

We have a reoccurring problem regarding out ships networks, where personnel (TDI, contract, or 

clients) make modifications to the ships network, or other data communications systems without 

coordinating such changes with the ID department. This has caused complete system failure, 

expense, and loss of primary communication systems for extended periods of time at one point or 
another on every vessel in our fleet 

NO ONE may touch, tamper, or "fix" these systems unless under the direct guidance of the IT 
department. If a client or contractor is insistent on attempting to alter our systems in any way, please 

contact Chris King, Director of Information Technology immediately. 

February 2020 	 Page 1 of 1 


	Page 1

